 [image: image1.png]



Newsletter 10 - June 2013
Dates for June:
3


-

Training Day – school closed

6


-

Sports Day - Early Years and School

10


-

Reception Visit - Rodbaston 
11


-

Nursery Visit - Wonderland 
12/19/26/3

-

PALS Visit – Reception and Nursery


13


-

Y3/Y4 Visit to Birmingham 

17-21


-

Y1 Phonics Check
18


-

PFA Meeting – 7.30pm

20


-

Y2 trip to Aberystwyth

21


-

Y3 Class Assembly – 9.00am
24-28


-

National Sports Week

26


-

Y4 K2M Concert
27


-

Nursery Induction Evening 6.00pm



-

Reception Induction Evening 7.00pm
28


-

Y4 Multi Skills – Bilbrook Middle
30


-

SUMMER FAYRE – 12.00 midday

Dates for July:

1


-

End of Year Reports



-

Governors’ Meeting – 6.00pm
3


-

Induction Day – all classes

Staff Changes - September

Nursery restructure – Miss Gorman will continue as Nursery Teacher, Mrs Butler will return from maternity leave to support in the morning session and Mrs Campbell will support in the afternoon. Sadly, Mrs Latham will be leaving at the end of this term.
Year 3 – Miss Wilson will be leaving for promotion at the end of term. We wish her good luck and every success in her new job. We are delighted that Miss Hollis will be returning to teach Year 3 and she can’t wait to come back.
Well done…
Our Year 3 and 4 football team took part in the ‘Pattingham Sixes’ football event on Saturday 18th May and played superbly – 5 wins and 1 draw with no goals conceded. Due to FA rules for under-9s this is a ‘friendly’ event, not a ‘competition’ – but we won! Thank you to Chris who turned up to coach and ref on the day.  Well done Birches FC – brilliant team and individual play.
Sports Day

Our annual Sports Day will take place on Thursday 6th June (weather permitting).

Early Years Sports (Nursery & Reception)
-
10.30-11.30am

School Sports




-
1.30-3.15pm

The PFA needs help with refreshments; Y1-Y4 parents in the morning and Nursery/Reception parents in the afternoon. Please volunteer if you can.

 PALS

Induction visits for new Nursery and Reception children will take place on Wednesday June 12th, 19th, 26th, and July 3rd.
Summer Fayre

Plans are well under way for this year’s Summer Fayre on Sunday 30th June at 12.00 midday. Raffle tickets will be sent out shortly please return as soon as possible.  Please search out your unwanted items to donate for stalls and tombolas – bottles, toys, gifts etc. Volunteers are needed to help on the day.

Class Visits

Teachers will send out information about forthcoming class visits.

Sun Protection

As the weather becomes WARMER we are aware that some children may be particularly sensitive to exposure to the sun. We suggest that you apply sun screen before your child comes to school on the days that are likely to be sunny (if only!)
Enjoy the Half Term and see you on Tuesday 4th June.
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